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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF

VENEZUELA ON INVITATIONS TO THE THIRTY-FOURTH REGULAR SESSION
OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

This document is being distributed to the permanent missions and
will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES


WASHINGTON, D.C.

THE SECRETARY GENERAL

April 15, 2004

Excellency: 


I have the honor of addressing Your Excellency to transmit a note, dated March 13, 2004, from the Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, in which it requests that two organizations be included on the list of invitations to the thirty-fourth regular session of the General Assembly.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


César Gaviria

His Excellency

Ambassador Miguel Ruíz-Cabañas

Permanent Representative of Mexico

Chair of the Permanent Council of the


Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
OEA-155
Washington, D.C.
March 13, 2004

Dear Mr. Secretary General:

I have the pleasure of addressing you on behalf of the delegation of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States to request that the list of invitations to the thirty-fourth regular session of the General Assembly, to be held from June 6 to 8, include the following organizations, in keeping with Article 9 of the Rules of Procedure of the General Assembly:
· Latin American and Caribbean Organization of Supreme Audit Institutions (OLACEFS)
· Iberoamerican Federation of Ombudsmen (FIO)

The Venezuelan Mission believes that the attendance of these organizations at this hemispheric event will be highly useful to the OAS.  Their record of service in fighting corruption and defending human rights is the most fitting recommendation for their honoring the Organization of American States with their presence at the Assembly session.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Jorge Valero

Ambassador

Permanent Representative of Venezuela

to the OAS
César Gaviria
Secretary General of the OAS
Washington, D.C.
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